THE CITY OF BELLE BOARD OF ALDERMEN MET IN CLOSED SESSION ON MAY 25, 2021 AT 6 P.M. AT THE BELLE OF BELLE ADMINISTRATION BUILDING.  OFFICALS PRESENT WERE MAYOR STEVE VOGT, ALDERWOMAN JEANETTE STRUEMPH, ALDERWOMAN SUNDI JO GRAHAM, ALDERMAN KEN STANFIELD, ALDERMAN JOSH SEAVER AND CITY CLERK FRANKIE HICKS.

The meeting was called to order.

It was the consensus of the Council to have a Special Session and Closed Session at 12 noon on Thursday, May 27, 2021 at the Belle City Hall.

Alderman Josh Seaver made a motion to adjourn the closed session meeting.  The motion was seconded by Alderman Ken Stanfield, all in favor.







________________________
Jeanette Struemph, Mayor Protem


								___________________
								Frankie Hicks, City Clerk
